
 
 
 

 Notice  
 

 
 
July 5, 2012          2012-M-04
 
Following a public meeting of the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission held on June 21, 2012 
in Ottawa, Ontario, the Commission has directed CNSC staff to apply, as a matter of principle, 
the IAEA document TS-R-1 Regulations for the Safe Transport of Radioactive Material, 2009 
edition, to the extent that doing so does not create conflicts with the current Packaging and 
Transport of Nuclear Substances Regulations. 
 
This decision takes effect immediately and will remain in effect until such time as the Packaging 
and Transport of Nuclear Substances Regulations are amended. 
 
The minutes for the June 21, 2012 meeting will include more detail on the above item, and will 
be tabled for the approval of the Commission at the next scheduled meeting of the Commission 
on August 15, 2012. The approved minutes will afterwards be available on the CNSC Web site at 
www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca or by contacting the CNSC. 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission regulates the use of nuclear energy and materials to 
protect the health, safety and security of Canadians and the environment; and to respect Canada's 
international commitments on the peaceful use of nuclear energy. 
 

 

 
 
Contact: Sophie Gingras 

Commission Secretariat 
613-947-0247 or 1-800-668-5284 
interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

 
 
 
 


